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ORAL QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
A period of not more than 30 minutes is set aside for oral questions from Members, at 
the expiry of which, the Mayor will call a halt and proceed to the next item of business 
of the agenda.  Any Member whose question then remains outstanding will be 
contacted to determine whether they wish to have a written answer provided or for 
their question to be carried over to the next meeting.  
 
The following Members have indicated that they wish to put questions to the Leader, 
Chairs of Committees or Members of the Council that have been appointed to an 
outside body.  The Councillor asking the question may then ask one relevant 
supplementary question which shall be put and answered without discussion: 
 
 
 
(a) Councillor G. Theobald 

Subject matter – Travellers and the Use of Injunctions 
   
Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 
Sustainability Committee 
 
 

(b) Councillor Pissaridou 
 Subject matter – Car Parking on Housing Land Ingram Crescent 
   
 Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 

Sustainability Committee 
 
 

(c) Councillor Farrow 
 Subject matter –Provision of Youth Services 
 
 Reply from Councillor Shanks, Chair of the Children & Young People 

Committee 
 
 
(d) Councillor Summers 
 Subject matter – Travellers 

   
 Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 

Sustainability Committee 
 
 

(e) Councillor  Mears 
 Subject matter – Housing Functions 
   
 Reply from Councillor Randall, Chair of the Housing Committee 
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(f) Councillor Marsh 
 Subject matter – Public Transport 
   
 Reply from Councillor Davey, Lead Member for Transport  

 
 

(g) Councillor Barnett 
 Subject matter – Traveller Clear-up Costs 
   
 Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 

Sustainability Committee 
 
 
(h) Councillor C. Theobald 
 Subject matter – A23 / A27 Litter Clearance 
   
 Reply from Councillor J. Kitcat, Leader of the Council 

 
 
 

 
 
 

32


